## St Teresa's Catholic Primary School

Brook Road, Borehamwood, Herts, WD6 5HL

Tel: (020) 8953 3753



**Headteacher: Miss McBride** 



Email: admin@stteresas.herts.sch.uk Website: www.stteresas.herts.sch.uk

January 2019

**Dear Parents and Carers** 

## Book Ponations Wanted

Some children have told us that they have read every, single book in the school library! Therefore, we must update our school library and we would like you to help.

To tie in with Book Week (week of 25th February), the Friends would like to arrange a book collection, so the school library and the individual class libraries can be updated.

We would be grateful if you could you look at home for good quality children's books that you would be happy to donate to the school. You may like to write inside the cover of the book, "Donated by ......" with your child's name, so all future readers who benefit from the books will know where they came from.

The Friends will be collecting books at morning drop-off from Tuesday 26<sup>th</sup> February to Friday 1<sup>st</sup> March. For each book donated, your child will be given a token that can be exchanged for a marble for the jar in their class.

Please help us ensure that our school and class libraries are well-stocked and updated so our children will always have something new and inspiring they can choose.

Thank you, as always, for your support.

The Friends Team St Teresa's School